
 

  MATJHABENG        MUNICIPALITY 
                  

LOCAL 
 

NOTICE 
  

MATJHABENG MUNICIPALITY 

 

DISRUPTION OF WATER SUPPLY 

AT VENTERSBURG AND MMAMAHABANE 
 
You are hereby notified that the water supply to Ventersburg and Mmamahabane will be interrupted or 

will have a very low pressure due to necessary maintenance at the reservoir. 

 

Disruption will be as follows: 

 

 

DATE TIME AREA 

20 August 2013  06H00  until  18H00 Ventersburg and 

Mmamahabane  

 

 

 

We apologize for the inconvenience. 

 

 

 

CONTACT PERSON: William Ntseare ( Acting Manager Civil Engineering - East) 

TEL:   (057) 916 4046 

   (057) 212 3111 

Email:    willem.ntseare@matjhabeng.co.za 

 

 

 

 

G  RAMATHEBANE 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER        Notice:      74 /2013 
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